
 

 

MINUTES 

CITY OF NEGAUNEE BUDGET SESSION 

OCTOBER 15, 2015 

 

 

A Budget Session of the Negaunee City Council was held on Thursday October 15, 2015 at 6:30 

pm in the Negaunee Senior Center. 

 

Members Present:  Mayor Haines, Council Members Menhennick, VanStraten, Schuhknecht, 

Visser, Kangas and Smith 

 

Members Absent:  None 

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Visser, supported by Council Member Smith and 

unanimously carried to approve the Agenda as presented. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

No one from the public wished to comment. 

 

2016 BUDGET 

 

City Manager Thornton commented on the winter burials at the cemetery.  It was decided to have 

winter burials at the Sexton’s discretion depending on weather and conditions.  Fee’s would be 

the base rate plus time and materials.  Zoning Permits would be $50.  The City Manager then 

went over all Enterprise Funds with the Council. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

No one from the Public wished to comment. 

 

COUNCIL COMMENTS 

 

Council Member Menhennick stated she would not be at the October 22
nd

 Budget Session. 

 

Council Member VanStraten commented on fluid coming from the garbage trucks and speeding 

on Baldwin Ave. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 8:07 p.m. 

 

__________________________ 

Ann Ducoli 

Deputy Clerk 

 


